
  

  

 

    

  

 

    

 

  

      

   

  

   

  

  

 

   

     

   

Allegany College of Maryland 

Western Maryland Works Dust Collection System Project 

Allegany College of Maryland proposes to provide and install a new dust collection system in our 

WMW building’s woodshop. After removal of the existing system, a new dust collection system will be 
installed by the selected contractor. This process will include all general construction required to install 

this system, wiring, ductwork, creating a concrete pad for the external unit to sit on, etc. Allegany College 

invites interested contractors submit a bid. 

Contractors are required to attend a mandatory pre bid meeting being held on Wednesday, May 7th, 

2025 at 10:00 a.m. in the Western Maryland Works building Room 112. For more information, please 

contact Mr. Adam Phipps, Director of Physical Plant, Allegany College of Maryland – Cumberland 

Campus at 301- 784-5262. Additionally, more information can be found at 

https://allegany.edu/rfp/index.html. Deadlines for submission of bids is Wednesday June 4th, 2025 at 

1:00 p.m. All submissions should be sent to the below address. Mrs. Sherry Buffenmyer Director of 

Fiscal Affairs Allegany College of Maryland 12401 Willowbrook Road, SE Cumberland, MD 21502-

2596. 

The College reserves the right to reject any or all submissions and may request other submissions with a 

subsequent announcement and advertisement. The College reserves the right to negotiate with the firm or 

firms whose proposal it feels is in the best interest of the College. 
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